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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Kelly Therrien [kTherrien@americanintegrated.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 3:33 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: inquiring about San Lorenzo Armory UST Closure Report

Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Hi Donna, 
 
Steven Plunkett forwarded me your email address and informed me of your involvement in the San Lorenzo Armory UST 
Closure Report. I wanted to verify that you received all pieces to the report since it was emailed. Also, I was curious as to 
its status. If you could please email or call me, I would appreciate the update.  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Therrien 
 
American Integrated Services 
1650 Palma Drive, Suite 207 
Ventura, CA 93003 
Office - 805.639.0884 
Fax - 805.639.0924 
Cell - 559.284.1146 
 
 


